
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 21/02/2023 11:43:20 AM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

21/02/2023 

MR Michael Moylan 
413 Killawarra Road ST 
Duffys Forest NSW 2084 

RE: DA2022/2281 -80 Undercliff Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

In relation to Development Application 2022/2281, I object to any increase in the number of 
patrons allowed on site or the expansion of the Business, based upon the limited amount of 
public car parking currently available for beach users. 
Any increase in the patronage of Pilu's will only exacerbate the limited number of parking 
spaces currently available to the public who wish to use the beach. 
Why should Pilu's be allowed to use a public facility (car parking) to facilitate the expansion 
their private business model. 
Please ensure that the public car parking is used only for the public. 
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